
I am writing in support of protections for the Theodore Roosevelt Wild Horses.  These iconic horses need 

to be free to roam and not be harassed or abused in any way.  They should not be subject to cruel 

helicopter or any other roundups.  Control of the herd can be best achieved through birth control drugs 

allowing them to live their lives without cruelty and abuse. 

Thank you for considering my input on this important subject. 

 

Barbara Siewert 


